
 
 
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF BARNSTABLE 
NOTICE OF APPROVED FEES 

 
 

A public hearing on proposed changes to various permit and programs fees that take effect on 
January 1, 2021 within the Town of Barnstable was held on November 17, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. 
via Barnstable’s Channel 18 and Zoom.  The fee changes for the Marine and Environmental 
Affairs Department were adopted by the Town Manager on December 17, 2020.  They may be 
viewed on the Town Manager’s page of the Town of Barnstable’s website at 
www.town.barnstable.ma.us .  
 
 
        
 
        ______________________________ 
        Mark S. Ells,   
        Town Manager  
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